
 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY INTO THE PUBLIC HEALTH 

AMENDMENT (TOBACCO FREE GENERATION) BILL 2014 
 

On 24 March 2015, the Public Health Amendment (Tobacco Free Generation) Bill 2014 
(No. 40) was referred to Legislative Council Government Administration Committee ‘A’ 
for further consideration and report.  

The Committee invites written submissions or requests to present verbal evidence 
relating specifically to the provisions of the Bill from interested individuals or 
organisations. Electronic submissions are preferred and can be forwarded to the 
Committee Secretary via tfg@parliament.tas.gov.au. Alternatively, written submissions 
can be forwarded to: 
 

Ms Jenny Leaman 
Committee Secretary 
Legislative Council 
Parliament House 
HOBART TAS 7000 
Tel: (03) 6212 2249   

 
Submissions should be received no later than close of business, Tuesday 9 June 
2015.        
 
Submissions become the property of the Committee and should not be disclosed to any 
party prior to the Committee’s final report.  The Committee’s Terms of Reference and 
other information are also available on the Parliament of Tasmania website 
(www.parliament.tas.gov.au) or by contacting the Committee Secretary, Ms Jenny Leaman 
on jenny.leaman@parliament.tas.gov.au.  
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